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UFO Executive Committee 

Rob Smedfjeld, President  

Darren L. Bardell, Vice President 

Ralph Ballart, Secretary 

Janice Jones, Treasurer 

Susan Myers, Negotiations Chair 

Ray Buyco, Part-time Rep at Large 

Heather McCarty, Full-time Rep at Large 

Jennifer Harper, CEER Chair 

Isabel Reichert, Webmaster 

 

The March 2017 Executive Committee meeting was canceled since there was no agenda 

item that required an in-person meeting. 

 

Heather emailed all faculty about a UFO get together at Mission pizza on March 15 from 

4 to 7 pm.  The event was well attended. 

 

On March 14, Susan sent emails to the full-time and part-time faculty on behalf of the 

UFO Negotiations Team asking for their input as to what they would like to see happen 

in the next round of contract negotiations. Faculty were asked to fill out online 

surveymonkey.com surveys.  

 

On March 10, Rob shared via email attorney Bezemek’s proposed retainer agreement 

with the UFO Executive Committee.  There being no substantial comments, via email on 

March 27 Heather made a motion that we request they fix “federation” (an incorrect 

reference to the UFO) and that we approve Rob signing the retainer; the motion was 

unanimously approved via email ballot.  Rob reported via email on March 28 that the 

word “federation” was changed and he will sign the retainer. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ralph Ballart, UFO Secretary 
 


